
 

Summer time and the children will be busy. …. 

Thank you to all the support you gave last term, well done to the Nursery children on Thursday 4th April when we  

welcomed Birchen Coppice Academy Nursery and yourselves to our parade. It had all been organised and created by the 

children.  

We seized success on the day and much fun was had by all.  

Focus in prime areas  

Communication and language - beginning to talk in complex  sentences 

about what they are doing. Listening and understanding  different instruc-

tions. Using different tenses in our sentences 

Physical development -  caring for own needs and developing a dominant 

hand to begin to write recognisable letters. 

Personal, social and emotional needs -  tolerating change in routines and 

negotiating with friends.   

Focus in specific areas. 

Literacy - giving meaning to our different mark making. Describing a main 

theme in a story that we have listened to. Hearing sounds in words and 

beginning to write letters.  

Mathematics -  Beginning to count sets of objects with accuracy. Using the 

language of shape and size. Comparing  groups of objects. Using the lan-

guage of more and less. 

Expressive arts and design -  singing a range of familiar songs, exploring 

different media expressing preferences. Using tools for a purpose.  

Understanding the world– talking about themselves and family. 

Looking at their environment , changes and how things work.  Using 

technology to support learning.  

 

 

Nursery will be going on a trip to  

Birchen Coppice Academy  

Thursday 27th June  - Nursery AM 

Friday 28th June—Nursery PM  

More details to follow.  

One big family! 

We would love to know about your child’s achievements out of 

school. If your child has any certificates or badges from outside 

of school please bring these in so we can talk about them with 

your child and their friends.  

Learning in Nursery 

This term is going to be an exciting one, with many 

different activities taking place throughout, both    

inside and outside.                 

Our challenge for  the term is  ‘ How can we make 

some friends that are further away? so we will be 

generating, deciding and implementing all our   ideas 

to make this happen.  Starting as always with our 

friends at school and then looking at friends that are 

further away.  

Remember… 

Please write your child’s name clearly inside 

any items of clothing that your child wears to 

nursery, as well as any spare clothing they 

bring with them. A change of clothes in a bag 

can be kept in school at all times in case of 

accidents. 

F.I.D.E.S 

We seize success in Nursery by using twitter to share our happiness. 

Look at the school twitter account to share the happiness.  

 


